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Meeting was called to order at 6:05PM. 
 
In attendance: Chief Wyman, Kevin Sullivan, Lorrie Carey, Barbara Randall, Selectman 
Mark Varney 
 
Motion to accept minutes from 04/18/17. Seconded. All in favor. 
 
Chief Wyman’s Updates:  
 The committee was informed of the recent passing of former Police Committee 
member, Bob Tucker. 
 Not to sound like a broken record, but drugs and mental health issues in 
Boscawen are a continuing issue that the department deals with often. 
 The new SUV cruiser has been ordered and is scheduled to arrive in November. 
In order to better manage the number of police vehicles the Humvee will be turned over 
to the Sheriff’s department. 
 The Horace Chase Lodge donated $1,100.00 from their pancake breakfast to the 
D.A.R.E. program. 
 
New Business: 
 A member of the Gold Star Mothers reached out to the Chief regarding a 5K race 
to be held on Old Home Day. They are trying to raise money for a monument that will be 
installed in the Veteran’s Cemetery. The Boscawen Police will provide a safety detail for 
the race. 
 
With no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 6:50PM. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for October 17, 2017 at 6:00PM. Discussion will include 
preparations for the annual Halloween party. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barbara Randall 
 


